
                  Headteacher Updates   
Friday 10th November 

 

Diwali open classroom activities, EYFS lessons, dress up and lunch. Happy Diwali! 
 

  

 

 

 
 
Attendance:  Our class with the highest attendance last week was Year 1 with an amazing 98%! 

Congratulations and well done. The attendance trophy was awarded to them in our celebration 

assembly. 

Children in Need: On Friday 17th November we look forward to being spotted! Children are invited 

to wear something spotty to school to raise money for this charity. A donation of £1 would be 

appreciated. 

Maths Parent Workshop: Thursday 23rd of November- 6pm- Please join us to find out more about 

how maths is taught in school and how to use a knowledge organiser to support your child with their 

learning. 



                  Headteacher Updates   
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Halloween Disco: We raised a super £300 from our Halloween Disco! Our Curriculum Ambassadors 

will meet to decide what to spend the funds on. Watch this space! 

Book Fair: We also raised an amazing £90 through the sale of books at the Scholastic Book Fair. Each 

class will be given a share of the money raised to purchase new books for their class libraries. 

Hello Yellow: World Mental Health Day. We were warmed by all the lovely shades of yellow on the 

10th of October and, with your donations, we raised £148 for the children’s mental health charity 

‘YoungMinds.’ 

Parent Advisory Group:  We would like to thank all of the parents who joined us to share their views 

on homework. Your views will be presented at a Trust meeting. We will inform you of any changes 

moving forwards. 

Communication: We have a school calendar on our website to inform you of any upcoming events - 

https://www.hallamfields.org.uk/news-events/events/. We also use Twitter to share photos of the 

children’s learning in school. EYFS and Year 1 classes will be sharing their news and learning via the 

Tapestry platform. 

Diwali Open Classroom: Thank you to all the parents who joined us for our very creative Diwali open 

classroom session. We hope you had fun. 

We would like to wish our families and school community a happy Diwali. 

 

Best wishes 

Mrs. Sultana 
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